
Registration & Tech: 

Driver’s Meeting: 

Autocross Runs: 

NSCC Members: 

Non-members: 

 9:30—10:30 

10:45 

10:45—4:45 

$25 for 1 day 

$30 for 1 day 

SUNDAY (Central Time) 

Event counts for Crossed Flags and Driver of the Year points for members 

Our two day event turned into a one day event given the circumstances this year. The Tire Rack is still 
hosting autocross events on a Sunday only schedule. Several clubs have done autocross events successfully. 
Social distancing will be practiced by everybody, with masks being worn if you are closer than six feet from 
each other. No passengers will be allowed in the car during runs. The Tire Rack facility will be closed. A port-
a-potty will be available with wipes and hand sanitizer. Please come on out for a fun day on the track 
whether you are driving or not. At the end of the day, fun runs will be available if you want to give it a try. 

Directions to the Tire Rack (allow 2-1/2 hours) 
The Tire Rack is located on the west side of South Bend, IN. 

The track is 5 minutes from exit 72 off the Indiana Toll Road (I-80/90) 
 

• Take the I-80/90 Toll Road East/South and exit at Exit 72 off the Indiana Toll Road 

• Bear left and follow Hwy 31 South (South Bend/Plymouth exit) 

• Bear right  and exit on the Nimitz Parkway exit 

• Turn right at the traffic light onto Nimitz Parkway 

• Turn right at the stop sign onto Olive Road 

• Turn left onto Vorden Parkway 

• Turn right into the Tire Rack 
 

 

 

 

For more information contact Frank Punzio at 312-320-2811 or Debbie Monnier at 847-602-7018 
 

 

 

Bring a lunch, drinks, FRS radio tuned to 11-0, rain gear, chairs and a helmet. If you 
don’t have a helmet the club will provide one. You may pay by cash or check. 

Exact change will be appreciated. 


